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Comments: Fixed anchors for the purposes of climbing, a legitimate and appropriate use of Wilderness, are a

necessary installation and therefore not prohibited under the Wilderness Act. This proposed policy, as written, is

bad policy and is an unnecessary solution in search of a non-existent problem. 

 

The Forest Service should significantly revise or throw out the draft FSM 2355 Climbing Opportunities #ORMS-

3524.

 

I do not support this policy and neither should the Forest Service. Good day. 

 

Joseph Manning

Washington State


